
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

10th November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your support with the successful introduction of the Class Charts website and 
app. Feedback has been very positive about the increased ability to communicate more 
information about attendance and house points. 
 
From next Monday 14th November, your child’s teachers will be using Class Charts to set all 
homework tasks and we will no longer be using Satchel One. 
 
Class Charts shows homework in a very similar way so this will conveniently bring more 
information into the same place for yourself and students to access. Homework tasks in Class 
Charts will continue to have web links and files attached where necessary, and it also allows 
students to mark which tasks have been completed to help them with their organisation. 
 
Homework is easily accessible on the Class Charts website and app as shown below: 
 

 
 
If you any queries about Class Charts or homework, please contact your child’s tutor in the first 
instance. A list of tutor contact details can be found on the school website here. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mr C West 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.hallparkacademy.org.uk/page/?title=Tutor+Contact+Details&pid=72

